
From: Scott Stevens
To: Mitchell, Cheryl L
Cc: Erik Otto; Michael Hansberry
Subject: Response to Hazardous Waste Inspection Report 05/24/17 - Univar, Jacksonville - FL0 000 596 866
Date: Friday, June 9, 2017 10:01:03 AM

Ms. Mitchell,
Univar submits the following in response to the violation in the subject report.
 
Type: Violation
Rule: 62-710.510(1)
Response: Univar respectfully will utilize DEP Form 62-710.901(2) moving forward to
alleviate any confusion in recordkeeping concerning Used Oil and Used Oil Filters.
 
Additionally, in response to the Area of Concern within the body of the Record Review
section of the report, Univar has begun and will continue to work with the State of FL on
coming to a resolution on the halogen testing issue that is satisfactory to both FL DEP and
Univar.  Erik Otto will be leading the effort from the Univar side.
 
Best Regards,
Scott Stevens
Regional Regulatory Manager - East
Univar USA
2145 Skyland Ct.
Norcross, GA
M 678.372.9123
scott.stevens@univar.com
www.univar.com
 

Serious About Safety
 
Risk Takers are Accident Makers
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